
What a wonderful first week back. Thank you to parents for their
patience with the new morning routines. This has enabled all staff
to focus on their children to settle into learning and routines. The
children really were in awe looking at the new murals in school
and reading areas. Early years also has a new toilet block and

learning spaces which just look and feel 5 star!

Like and follow us on Facebook 
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS  92.68%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins

Mrs Kingdon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR VICE PRINCIPAL
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School Meals
Please can we remind all parents that school meals need to

be paid for in advance. Login to your Arbor app to top up your
account. School meals are £2.60 per day and needs to be paid

on you child’s Arbor meal account. Please contact the school
office if you experience any issues with your Arbor App 

Happy Friday!
 It has been fabulous to see the children entering school again this week. We
are pleased to have them back and it is great to hear about all the fun they
have had over the summer. The children have been busy settling into their

classes and getting to know their new teachers and classmates. Thank you for
all the kind words and your patience as we settle them into their new routines.

It is with your help and support that the children settle quickly and begin to
enjoy their new experiences. I hope you all have a fabulous weekend and we

will see you again next week for some great learning opportunities. Number of
lates this week

https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds
https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds


FREE
SCHOOL
MEALS

The free school meals
criteria has now changed. In
the following weeks, we ask
for you all to please fill in a

free school meal application.

This can be done either
online or you can pop into

our school office where
we’re happy to help!

If your child is already
awarded Free School Meals
you do not need to apply

again.

Uniform

Correct Uniform:
Red or White polo

Red jumper/Cardigan
Black or Grey Trousers/Shorts/Skirt

and suitable footwear (Trainers, Shoes etc).

Polite reminder,
All children should be coming to school
in the correct uniform, this includes PE

Days.

Crocs, Sliders (and anything similar)
are not suitable for school.

While branded uniform is preferred it is
not essential.



Nut Free
Zone

A polite reminder that our school is
a NUT-FREE ZONE. This means

there should be no type of nuts on
school premises. If your child brings

a packed lunch or snack, please
make sure they don’t contain nuts

i.e. peanut butter, Chocolate spread
etc.



Autumn 1

25th October 2024 School Closes for Half Term!!!

Events

4th November 2024 School Opens for Autumn 2

22nd October 2024 LKS2 Football Match VPA vs EPA

16th October 2024

16th October 2024

15th October 2024

2nd October 2024

24th September
2024

18th September
2024

KS1 Football Match VPA vs EPA

Year 4 Wild Day (AM)

Year 5 Wild Day (PM)

UKS2 Football Match VPA vs EPA

Year 3 & 3/4 Wild Day

 Year 2 Wild Day


